[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear children, 

I’ve written a lot of letters to your parents over the last two weeks, but none to you. I know some of you have been off school, some of you have been in school, some of you I have seen and some of you I haven’t. It is a very strange time at the moment. Everyone is having to find a different way of working. You might be having to stay in your house for two weeks, or be having to fight with your brother and sister about who uses the computer. It’s all different, and I know that lots people don’t always like change. 

But – here is something I do know. You are all amazing, and you will be amazing at dealing with whatever happens over the next few weeks. Everyone at school (and I am sure at home) is so proud of how you have worked over the last couple of weeks. It’s been very uncertain, but you have carried on working hard, being enthusiastic and making it a joy to come into school every day. Now you need to keep on being amazing at home. You don’t learn anything by coming to school every day and sitting in a chair. You learn by engaging with what is going on – by listening to your teachers, joining in when you can, by being curious, by not worrying if you make mistakes and by doing the work to the best of your ability. Your teachers’ jobs is to help you to do that. If you do those things and practise them you can carry on learning for your whole life. It’s because you’ve got those skills that I know you will be brilliant at your home learning. Ask for help when you need it, try your best and work hard. 

As Year 6, it might be feeling a bit more different for you. Some of you might feel like you are going to miss out of things like Kilvrough, your play, SATS (!) and your leaver’s assembly. Now, at the moment we don’t know for sure that you will miss all of those things. We might be back before the end of the year – I really hope we are. I want to see you all again! You might feel like you’ve been robbed, and of some things you might have been. But what you haven’t been robbed of is all of the qualities that will make you stand out and that make you special. You’ll take those with you wherever you go and what every you do. 

At the moment, I don’t know when we will be back at school. I am hoping it will be sooner rather than later. If there is ANY way I can get Y6 together again – we will. When we do come back though it will the same as before – a great team where everyone matters, everyone brings something special and where we all care for each other. Let’s try and keep doing that as much as we can over the next few weeks by sending messages to each other and keeping in touch.

I’ll see you all soon, 

Mr. Haywood
